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Regulatory Alert 
Delays Expected to Type Approval Applications in South 
Africa - NRCS 
 
 
Following a continued heavy workload at the South Africa National Regulator for 
Compulsory Specifications (NRCS) Electro Technical Department, delays in 
review lead time are currently being experienced for all Safety Type Approval 
applications under review.  
 
NRCS officials are working on these issues and formal meetings are expected to 
be held this week to address the situation.  
 
In the mean time, all efforts are being made to complete ongoing reviews as 
quickly as possible. 
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